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 63 Millburn Road

Bathgate EH48 2AF

[image: image2.emf] 




 

Telephone & Fax - 01506 652004

e-mail – bathgatewest.ns@wled.org.uk
Head Teacher: Mr Greg Welsh
Dear Parents/Carers

Christmas is fast approaching and the children are busy with a wide variety of seasonal activities, very much enjoyed by all.
What are we learning about this month?
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Traditionally, December sees the beginning of Advent displayed around the nursery. There will be lots of opportunities for the children to learn about Christmas, by taking part in the topical activities on offer. Once again, the story of the Nativity is the focal point for our celebrations. All the children will be enjoying role play as characters from the Nativity, and will be acting out the story in our own stable. 
Everyone is looking forward to the forthcoming performance of ‘This is my Gift’ on Wednesday, 18th December. Tickets will go on sale at the beginning of December, and will cost £1-50 per ticket.  Due to limited seating, we can only make 2 tickets available to each family.  The performance will take place at Balbardie Primary School, and a letter outlining rehearsal arrangements, has already gone out.  Please keep an eye on the plasma in the entrance hall for reminders closer to the time.
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Nursery Christmas Post


From Monday, 9th to Friday, 13th December the nursery children can send Christmas cards to their nursery friends using the post box in the entrance area. 

Due to Child Protection procedures we cannot give out lists of children’s names to be taken home. 
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Christmas Fair
The Christmas Fair takes place on Thursday, 5th December from 6.00pm to 8.00pm – ALL VERY WELCOME.  Please come along and support this fabulous fundraising opportunity.
Please remember to hand in your donations of bottles, food items for hampers, tombola prizes (any unwanted gifts) and raffle prizes.  Any donations are most welcome.  Homebaking should be handed into the nursery either the day before or on the day of the Fair.
Attractions on the evening will include Christmas crafts, chocolate fountain, tombola, raffles, homebaking and, of course, Santa will be making an appearance too.

There will be an entrance fee of £1.00 for adults and 50p for children, which includes a cup of tea/coffee/juice and a mince pie.
Christmas parties – Thursday, 19th December 

[image: image6.wmf]Children will start nursery slightly later to allow staff to set up for the Christmas Parties.  Morning children should arrive at 9.15am and Afternoon children at 1.00pm.  Santa will be making an appearance at 10.30am and 2.20pm respectively, and we would like to invite all parents to come along and share in Santa's visit. Children can be taken home once they’ve seen Santa, and all children need to be collected by 11.15am and 3pm respectively.
Please note that the morning children will be in on Friday, 20th December, as this is the last day of term.
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Extreme Weather Conditions – “Winter Ready”
In the event of severe weather, can we remind parents to listen to the local radio stations (Radio Forth and Real Radio) regarding school closures.  West Lothian Council will also publish details of school closures on West Lothian Online, Twitter and Facebook
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Children in Need

Well done everyone, the nursery raised £190 for the Children in Need Appeal.  Children and staff had a fun “spotty” day.  Thank you to all who supported this.
Toys from home

Please discourage your child from bringing in toys from home, as loss/damage creates a great deal of upset.  If your child would like to bring a toy in to show the nursery staff, they are very welcome to do so, but will need to put the toy in their bag/tray until home time, or return the toy to their adult to take home. Thank you for your cooperation in this regard.

Bathgate Procession ideas

We appreciate that summer is still a long time off and that the Bathgate Procession seems ages away, but we would like for you to start thinking, together with your child, about ideas for our theme.  We’ll put out a letter early in the New Year, nudging you to have your say.

We would like to take this opportunity to wish you and your family a very blessed Christmas, and we look forward to seeing you all in the New Year.

The Nursery Team
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Dates for the Diary

	Date
	Time
	Event

	Wednesday, 4 December
	Both sessions
	PEEP 4s

	Thursday, 5 December
	Both sessions
	Parent Groups

	
	Nursery Christmas Fair 6-8pm

	Thursday, 12 December
	Both sessions
	Nativity rehearsal at Balbardie Primary School

	Wednesday, 18 December

	Both sessions
	‘This is my Gift’ performances at 

Balbardie PS

	Thursday, 19 December


	Both sessions
	Christmas Parties

(Last day of term for afternoon children)

	Friday, 20 December
	Last day of term for morning children
9.30am Balbardie Primary School’s end of term Church Service at the High Church: ‘Bells Ring Out’– all invited to come along

	Tuesday, 7 January 2014
	Both Sessions
	Nursery Children return
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